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Well we are a few days from our Anniversary show October 5th. I hope the weather is not 

too hot and I hope that everyone can bring their cars out. We will have coffee and donuts 

plus lunch so bring your Corvairs and a lawn chair.  

We have 4 members that have stepped up to take over as officers for the new year. Miner 

Fleming for President, Larry Starr for Vice President, I promised Miner that I would help as 

much as I can. If you would like to pick someone out yourself please let us know so we can 

add your choice to the ballot list. We will be voting on it at our next meeting which will be 

October 2nd.at 7:00 p.m. sharp at Thorobred Chevrolet.  

Saturday the 5th is our show at Thorobred Chevrolet. Start bringing your Corvairs at 8:30 

or so. We have a few Corvairs coming from the Tucson club and that is great as always. We 

love getting together with those guys and It’s always fun. We will have door prizes and a 

50/50 plus People’s Choice. I am hoping that the newspapers show up and also the TV 

stations. 

I want to thank Bob and Diane for their many years of service in the club. I also want to 

thank Miner for being the Vice president last year and we will be moving Bob, Diane, and 

myself as Board members along with Bruce. We will need one more board member for the 

upcoming year seeing Larry is moving up as Vice President. I know Miner will do a good 
Job. I want to thank everyone that got involved and stepped up to the plate.  

Prez Sez 

October  2013  

 

By John Seaman 
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Page 2 

 

Fanbelt Flyer 

CACTUS CORVAIR CLUB 

Treasurer's Report 

September 2013 

Beginning balance as of 09-01-13 $1,040.59 

 

INCOME 

50-50 Raffle $26.00 

Total             $26.00 

 

EXPENSES 

Newsletter $30.84 

Total          $30.84 

 

Ending balance as of 09-30-13 $1,035.75 

 

If you are a member that has NEVER received a  

Cactus Corvair name badge and would LIKE one, 

please contact Diane at 480-775-8116. 

 

If you already have a badge and would like another one 

or have lost your badge, the cost will be $2.00 

per badge. Please call Diane for orders. 480-775-8116     -Diane 
 

Treasurer’s Report 

By Diane Rencenberger 

 
 

Prez Sez (continued from page 1) 

If we get anyone else to step up we will let you know at the meeting. You can contact me 

by phone or mail if you have someone in mind. Right now that’s all I have. Again everyone’ 

thank you for being part of the oldest and the dam best Corvair Club in the good old U.S.A. 

Hope to see you all at the next meeting and the Anniversary Show.  

President -John Seaman  

 

By John Seaman 
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CACTUS CORVAIR CLUB 

Secretary's Report 

September 2013 

 

The September 4th meeting of the Cactus Corvair Club was called to order by President 

John Seaman at 7:08 PM. 

 

OLD BUSINESS 

John Seaman was going to bring the newly revised bylaws to the September meeting, but 

forgot them at home.  He promised to bring them to the October 2nd meeting. 

 

Mary Seaman was recognized for the outstanding job she has done on the Cactus Corvair 

newsletter.  Thank you, Mary!! 

 

There was a reminder that one may still purchase shirts/hats with the CCC logo on them 

through club member Larry Starr.  They look super. 

 

The annual CCC Show is still on for Saturday October 5th at Thorobred Chevrolet. 

President Seaman says he doesn't care what shape your Corvair is in or if it isn't painted. 

JUST BRING THEM!  He wants others to know that they still exist. 

DON'T FORGET TO BRING ITEMS FOR THE FOOD DRIVE. 

 

NEW BUSINESS 

There was a great deal of discussion about the recovery and transferring ownership of a 

REAL cutaway 1965 Corvair.  The club voted to have John Seaman retain ownership, since 

he was the one who went to Colorado to receive it and transported it back to Arizona. 

Photos of the cutaway appeared in the 2013 July/August issue of the Communique on the 
back cover. John will most likely bring the cutaway to the October show.  

Secretary’s Report 

By Bob Rencenberger 

 

Continued on Page 4 
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Secretary’s Report (continued from page 3) 

The Installation dinner for the new officers will be on Saturday November 

16th at Floridino's 

Italian Restaurant from 7:00 to 9:00 PM. 

ADDRESS; 

590 N. Alma School Rd. #35 

Chandler 

480-812-8433 

If you are planning to attend, please RSVP Bruce Levitch at 480-786-1767. 

 

The new officers to be voted on are: 

President:            Miner Fleming 

Vice-President:     Larry Starr 

Secretary:            Mary Seaman 

Treasurer:             Chuck Roderique 

Board members:    TBD 

 

Larry Starr and his wife Penny (who didn't know it at the time of the 

meeting) graciously 

volunteered to take on the annual Christmas party.  The gathering will be December 14th 

from 2:00 PM until we get thrown out.  It will be a potluck.  Details later. 

 

Linda Casey and Chuck Roderique each spoke about their experience at the 

2013 

National meet in July.  Sounds like it was a big success. 

The 2014 National will be in Tacoma, Washington July 21-25. 

 

There will be an All Chevy Show at Thorobred on November 2nd. 

 

Guests and potential new members Jackie and son Johnathan (age 13) were welcomed by 

members present.  Johnathan and his father (not Jackie) are restoring a 

1961 Monza 

2-dr. 

 

Larry Starr gave us some good info. on glue and air-conditioning tape.  If you are in need 

of such information, come to a meeting and you can ask Larry to tell you all about them. 

By Bob Rencenberger 

 

Dave’s Two Cents 
 
By Editor and Webmaster Dave Wenzlick 

 

Welcome to the fall season! Finally the heat has broken and we’ve had a few mornings 

when there was a slight chill in the air. I’ve been organizing the garage getting ready for 

some Corvair work and also preparing for a bathroom remodel this fall. 

 

The big Corvair Anniversary show on Oct 5th is upon us. I’m looking forward to a relaxing 

day hanging out with friends and talking cars and such. I hope the temps are mild and that 

we completely fill the front row with both show cars and works in progress. Remember that 

this show also serves a community service. For an entry fee we request that you bring non-

perishable food goods that we will collect and donate to local charities.  

 

Cathy and I are probably going to the Great Western Fan Belt Toss in Palm Springs at the 

end of October. I’m not sure if I’ll take parts to sell or simply walk the grounds and meet 

some new friends. This is a great old traditional Corvair show that is always nice to attend 

since it is only about 4 hours away. 

 

Watch for more details soon on the Installation Dinner and the Christmas Dinner. 

I’ll have full details up on the website soon. 

 

-Dave 

 

 

Continued on Page 5 
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Jokes 
 
 

A mechanic was removing a cylinder head from the engine of a Corvair 

when he spotted a well-known heart surgeon in his shop. The mechanic 

shouted across the garage, "Hey, Doc, can I ask you a question?" The 

surgeon a bit surprised, walked over to the mechanic working on the 

Corvair. The mechanic straightened up, wiped his hands on a rag and 

asked, "So Doc, look at this engine. I open its heart, take the valves out, 

fix 'em, put 'em back in, and when I finish, it works just like new. So how 

come I get such a small salary and you get the really big bucks, when you 

and I are doing basically the same work?" 

The surgeon paused, smiled and leaned over, and whispered to the 

mechanic... "Try doing it with the engine running" 

  

 

Funny Bumper Stickers: 

· Your kid may be an honors student, but you're still an idiot. 

· We have enough youth, how about a fountain of Smart? 

· He who laughs last thinks slowest. 

· It IS as bad as you think, and they ARE out to get you. 

· Auntie Em, hate you, hate Kansas, taking the dog. Dorothy. 

· Time is what keeps everything from happening at once. 

· I get enough exercise just pushing my luck. 
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                                     Membership Application 

                                      Cactus Corvair Club, Inc. 

                                      Chapter #850 of CORSA 

 

NAME_____________________________________________SPOUSE______________ 

ADDRESS_______________________________________________________________ 

CITY_______________________________________STATE__________ZIP_________ 

PHONE__________________________ 

EMAIL___________________________ 

BIRTHDAY_____________________________ 

ANNIVERSARY IF MARRIED_________________ 

CORVAIRS OWNED______________________________________________________ 

 

Membership dues are $25 per year 

Please make check payable to Cactus Corvair Club and mail this form to: 

 

Cactus Corvair Membership 

PO BOX 67266 

PHOENIX AZ 85082 

 

Referred to our club by someone?____________________________________ 

Membership in the Cactus Corvair Club (CCC) is open to anyone that has an interest in 

Corvairs. We are a charter member of the Corvair Society of America (CORSA) but 

membership in CORSA is not required to join CCC. Meetings are held the first 

Wednesday of the month (except July and August) at Thorobred Chevrolet, 2121 N 

Arizona Ave. in Chandler, AZ. Meeting s start at 7 PM and you are welcome to visit as a 

guest. 
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Club Officers 

 

President    John Seaman 480-242-1211 rampside63@hotmail.com 

Vice President    Miner Fleming 

Treasurer    Diane Rencenberger 

Secretary    Bob Rencenberger 

 

Board Members: 

John Priddy 

Bruce Levitch 

Larry Starr 

 

Webmaster   Dave Wenzlick cactuscorvairclub.com 

Newletter Editor   Dave Wenzlick dave@rcaz.com 

Librarian Miner Fleming 

Hobby Council Rep. Andy Lange, Assistant Art Vermier 

 

Fanbelt Flyer 

Cactus Corvair Club 

PO BOX 67266 

PHOENIX AZ 85082-7266 

 

Meeting room generously provided by: 

Thorobred Chevrolet 

2121 Arizona Ave 

Chandler AZ 85225 

 

 
 

 

 
Clark Corvair Parts  400 Mohawk Trail  
Shelburne Falls, MA 01370  
413-625-9776  413-625-8498 Fax  
clarks@corvair.com  www.corvair.com

mailto:rampside63@hotmail.com
mailto:dave@rcaz.com
mailto:dave@rcaz.com


 

FANBELT FLYER NEWSLETTER 

Next club meeting date is Wednesday October 2th 7 PM at Thorobred Chevrolet. 

Upcoming events to discuss and plan at the meeting: 

-Cactus Corvair Anniversary Car Show at Thorobred Chevrolet on October 5th. 

-2014 Board Members and Officers Elections. 

-Officer’s Dinner 

-2013 Christmas Party 

 

 

 

 
We’re on the Web! 

Visit us at: 

www.cactuscorvairclub.com 

Cactus Corvair Club 

PO BOX 67266 
PHOENIX AZ 85082 

Customer Name 

Street Address 
City, ST  ZIP Code 

Monthly Meetings  

Meetings are held on the first Wednesday of each month (except for July and August) 

Location is at Thorobred Chevrolet 2121 N. Arizona Ave - Chandler AZ 85225 

Meetings start at 7PM. Driving a Corvair is encouraged but not required. 

 

http://www.cactuscorvairclub.com/meetings.html
http://www.cactuscorvairclub.com/meetings.html

